
For registration questions, please contact Emma Velasquez, Project Specialist, State Education 
Resource Center (SERC), at velasquez@ctserc.org.

CONNECTICUT STATE 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Join us for a focus group discussion to help the Connecticut State Department of Education 
(CSDE) design innovative ARP ESSER after school programming to ensure that 
underrepresented areas of the state are able to implement after school programs. Participants 
will be asked to share their ideas about how to strengthen local capacity-building efforts, 
encourage proposals from smaller underserved communities, and execute innovative 
programming that serves Connecticut’s most vulnerable populations, particularly for those who 
have been disproportionately impacted by COVID-19. Your feedback is important to guide 
innovative funding opportunities and expand access to all students!

Please use the link 
below, OR QR code to 
register: 
https://serc.info/afterschool

For more information, please email shelby.pons@ct.gov or agnes.quinones@ct.gov

Who:
This event is open to everyone, 
including districts, school 
administrators, community-based 
organizations, RESCs, state and 
local officials, and other members of 
the education community and public.

Where:
This event will be held as a Zoom 
webinar.

When:
Thursday, March 24, 2022, from 
8:30am to 10:00am EST

CSDE Stakeholder Forum on Afterschool Programming
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